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Good Day Ladies, 
      Thank you for the support you showed in February for our "Love Your First Responder 
Event". Tammy from the Greenville Advocate wrote a lovely article about the evening event. 
Please look it up when you have the time. Remember starting in March, until the end of the 
year, we will be dropping by cookies and certificates of appreciation to our surrounding commu-
nity emergency organizations. If you would like to help make/buy cookies or donate $ to pur-
chase cookies please let me know.  
     While sitting in church recently I was reminded of a pearl of wisdom. Having faith and belief 
in a cause is good but without activism, what  truly is accomplished. For Faith without works is 
dead. I want to encourage everyone to stand up and act! If you do not know where to begin, 
ask. I have gotten myself into many crazy positions in the past few years because of asking 
questions, but I do not regret any of it! 
     Fear sometimes causes us not to act, DO IT AFRAID!! Ask for help, express your fears and I 
bet at least one other person has those same fears. You are never alone, you are loved, you 
are worthy and irreplaceable. 
 
Blessings, 
Jaime LeVeck, President 
 
 
 

               2022 Schedule 
              (Proposed  — Unconfirmed) 

 

March 14 – Darke County Park Dept. 

April 11 – Candidates & ORP Representative 

May 9 – Jennifer Gross  

June 13 – Jim Buchy  

July 11 – CASA  

August – no meeting 

September 12 – Developmental Disabilities 

October 10 – Candidates 

November 14 – Jenna Powell  

December 12 - Christmas 

Don’t forget to pay your 2022 Dues 

 








